
New Regulation on Integration
Courses:

Freedom of Choice
Abolished for Integration
Course Students

In June, the Federal Ministry of the
Interior changed the statutory
instrument called
‘Integrationskursverordnung’, thus
transforming the administration of
integration courses into a system
of compulsory assignment:

• Students will not be able any more to choose which school to 
go and learn German,

• Students will not be allowed to change the school they are 
assigned to.

The consequences will be serious:

• How could students have the required motivation to learn the 
language once freedom of choice is abolished? That will have a 
disastrous effect on the atmosphere in the German classes.

• The individual profile of the language schools will be erased, 
they will treated like satellites of the assignment office.

We cannot leave uncommented this change taking a completely wrong
direction. It is high time for protest.

• Raise the issue in your classes!

• Organise yourselves in the classes, move to protest!

German students are not objects of assignment!


